Creating Our Past by Investing in Our Future

MINUTES OF THE 2019/2020 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET HEARING HELD APRIL 1, 2019

The 2019/2020 fiscal year budget hearing was called to order at 6:30 PM at Le
Roy City Hall, 207 S. East Street. Council members present were Dawn Hanafin,
Rick Kline, Kyle Merkle, Glenn Reinhart, Ron Legner, Hilary Neal, Greg Steffen and
Mayor Dean.

Staff members present were Dean Buhrke, Dave Jenkins, Samantha Walley and
Vicki Moreland.

There was no one from the public in attendance.

Dean spoke regarding the Street department equipment age, use and his desire to
obtain a new truck with a plow attachment, as well as the budget line items
affected by the purchase.

Council members discussed any changes that had taken place in the budget since
the last budget meeting in March.

The hearing closed at 6:57 PM.

Vicki Moreland
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